
Virtual Humanities Center at Great Basin College 

Meeting of the Whole 

Friday, 7 April 2017, 10:00 am – 11:30 am 

Elko: GTA 118 

ATTENDEES: Scott Gavorsky, Kevin Hodur, Annie Hicks, Kathy Schwandt, and Jeannie Bailey (excused) 

 

AGENDA: 

VHC FUNDRAISING 

• “Dinner with a Professor”: The format for the event was finalized. Faculty members will be asked not 
to discuss the VHC during dinner, but focus on the topic of “Designing a 21st Century Workforce.” 
 

SPRING 2017 IN-SERVICE NOTE TAKING/READING: The event has been booked for Thursday, 13 April 2017. 
The format was finalized to allow more open participation, although the survey results and some of the new 
TAACCCT material will be presented. K. Hodur and A. Hicks are presenting, and S. Gavorsky will added a new 
page to the Humanities Toolkit for the material. 

 

ONGOING PROJECTS UPDATE 

• GBIA: Shoshone Community Language Initiative (SCLI), July 5- August 4, 2017. A complete immersion 
class designed for the Shoshone youth. Literature is available on the VHC website as well as a page was 
created for the SCLI. 
 

BLACK AND WHITE MOVIE NIGHT Debrief: It was agreed the panel was superb; S. Gavorsky is in the process of 
adding to the VHC database. The movie was a success. The question of how to more fully advertise future 
events was discussed in-depth; current advertising practices are not sufficient. 

STORY THEME FOR 2017-2019: K. Schwandt will be designing a new logo for the “Telling Our Stories” theme 
for 2017-2019. A preliminary logo will be done by the 21 April 2017 Workshop meeting. 

MEETING ADJOURNED 11:30 AM 


